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RE: School Structure 2019//20 

28th June 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

In the May Newsletter (Friday, 3rd May 2019), I wrote to you regarding the school structure 

for 2019/20. Since writing, we have admitted many new pupils to school. Therefore, there 

has been the need to reconsider the planned structure. As a result, the following will apply 

for 2019/20: 

Nursery*/Reception  – based in the  Early Years Unit 

Year 1/2   –  Infant Building 

Year 3/4/5   –  Junior Building  

Year 5/6   –  Junior Building 

LSC 1    –  Infant Building 

LSC 2    –  Junior Building 

* Further information for parents of nursery pupils will follow shortly.  

The children will meet their new teacher on the morning of Tuesday, 9th July 2019. This will 

provide the pupils with ample opportunity to ask any questions and prepare for the new year. 

We are delighted that many families are choosing us for their child’s education. The school 

sincerely hopes the alteration to the school structure for 2019/20 will allow the school to 

grow even further.  

Yours Sincerely, 

 


